JUDITH E. BENDICH
1754 NE 62nd Street Telephone
Seattle, Washington 98115 (206) 525-5914

October 11, 2018

Mr. Ryan Vancil

City of Seattle Hearing Examiner
700 5" Ave., Suite 4000

Seattle, WA 98104

Re: Appeal No.W-17-006 through W-17-104
Notice of Errata contained in Friends of Ravenna-Cowen's Response to City's
Closing Brief

Dear Examiner Vancil:

Typing and word-processing are not among my better abilities, and I wish to point out a
few typos in Friends of Ravenna-Cowen's Response, which was filed yesterday.

1. Mr. Thaler's name is misspelled at p. 2, line 23, and Mr.Wentlandt's name is
misspelled at footnote 43, p. 21. My apologies to both.

2. The word "principal" at p. 20, line 14 and at p. 23, line 3, should be principle."
3. Footnote 17, at line 25, which says, "E.b.," should be E. g.

There are a few more missing periods, and a hyphen that shouldn't be there, but I am not
including these here.

This letter is being contemporaneously sent to all parties.

Cc: Dave Bricklin and Claudia Newman, SCALE
Jeff Weber, Daniel Mitchell, Tada Kiselius, Dale Johnson, and Clara Park, and Geoffrey
Wentlandt, City of Seattle
Toby Thaler, Fremont
Talis Abolins and Marla Steinhoff, North Rainier
Lee Raaen, Wallingford
Mira Latoszek, Beacon Hill
Rich Koehler, West Seattle Junction
Deb Barker and Phil Tavel Morgan Junction



